
 

 

Ref. No.: MCHI/PRES/14-15/002    June 16, 2014 

To 
Shri Lakshman Bhagtani 
Hon. Jt. Treasurer and 
Task Owner - Resource Mobilization & Membership Expansion 
 

Dear Lakshmanji, 

We acknowledge with grateful thanks for your kind invaluable 

contribution towards the task of ‘Resource Mobilization’ & ‘Membership 

Expansion’ over the last year and we would like to express our sincere 

appreciation for the same. 

During our last Managing Committee meeting, some reshuffling took 

place & ‘Shri Nainesh Shah’ & ‘Shri Ashok Mohnani’, were interested to 

take over as the Task Owner for the said tasks. 

Hence, Managing Committee decides to give an opportunity to them as 

Task Owners. We look forward for your similar enthusiastic cooperation 

in future as well. The Managing Committee is very much thankful to you 

for your fruitful help.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

For MCHI - CREDAI 

 
Vimal Shah 

President 

 

 

 

 


